Canadian Union
> of Public Employees

June 15, 2010

Bemie Young

| Director, Bargaining and Interpretation
SAHO ‘ :

| 600-2002 Victoria Avenue

Regina, SK S4P OR7

Dear Mr. Young:

Re: Health Caxe Provider Negotiations

We have considered your Jetter of Tune 10, 2010. We wish to advise that the provider wions are
prepared to meet for the purpose of full discussions regarding the unions’ proposals and SAHO’s
proposals. Such discussions would be absent of the preconditions set foxth in your Jetter and
would be undertaken with the aim of reaching tentative agreements between SAHO and the
provider unions which could be recommended to our respective memberships.

We are available to negotiate now and through the sumoer. We look forward to hearing back
from you regarding SAHO’s availability for these discussions.

Yours truly,

Gordon Campbell Barbara Cape Bonnie Erickson

President CHCC ‘ President SEIU-West Vice President

Telephone: (306) 5462158 - Telephone: (306) 652-1011 SGEU Health Sector

Fax: (306) 757-0102 ' Fax: (306)652-1399 Telephone: (306)-752-5020
cupehealthcarecouncil@saskrel.net barb.seiu@shaw.ca b.erickson(@sasktel.net

cc: CUPE Bargaining Committee, SGEU Bargaining Committee, SETU-West Bargaining Commitlee
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